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317 N. BROADWAY - BOX 1388 

ALBUQUERQUE N. M. 

June 15, 1949 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your letter of May 23 concerning 
reception of this station at Belen, New Mexico. 

This will confirm your log of program details 
of May 20 as indicated in your letter. We were 
interested in this report of our signal in the 
area of Belen. 

We appreciate hearing from you and hope that 
we may hear from you again. 

Ver truly yl.!urs, 

H. Morrison 
Technical Supervisor 

Albuquerque . . . The Most Important Market Between Kansas City and Los Angeles 


